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Please notify the church office in advance if you want to reserve the use of the 
fellowship hall, reserve the use of the church bus, need copies made, or 
would like something included in the newsletter or bulletin. The office will 
need sufficient information and time to make the required reservations, print copies, 
or make sure all needed paper work has been received.  Thank you. 

Feb 18 - Deacon of the Week - Tony Silver 

Feb 18 - Offertory Prayer - Bob Smith 

Feb 25 - Deacon of the Week - Arthur Burnette 

Feb 25 - Offertory Prayer - Susan Hoyle 

Sunday: 
9:45 am: Sunday School 

11:00 am: Worship Service 

4:00 pm: Choir Practice 

6:00 pm: Adult Bible Study,  

Youth  

 

Wednesday:   
6:00 pm: RA’s, GA’s,  

Mission Friends, Youth, Adult 

Bible Study/Prayer  

7:00 pm: Choir Practice 

Wednesday:  
     

Mission Friends    GA’S  

Feb  7     Megan/   Terra 
               Gail 

Feb 14    Megan/   Terra 
               Gail 

Feb 21 Megan/   Terra 

               Gail 
Feb 28    Megan/   Terra 

               Gail 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 Homebound: 
 

Marjorie McEntire 
P.O. Box 463 

Old Fort, NC   28762 
 
 

A LOOK AT SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11 
 

Attendance 
 

Sunday School: 66        Worship Service: 81 
      Weekly Budget:  $3,455.00               Offering:  

Pastor Drew Dalton 
828-448-5659 

Email: offbc@frontier.com 

 

 Children’s Council today at 5 pm. 
 

 Newsletter Articles Due today. 
 

 Youth Roller Skating after morning worship service on February 25th.  We will 

eat before we leave, so you will only need money for skating and a snack/drink at 
skating rink.  Parents, please sign permission slips before you leave  church.  For 
more information contact April or Nova. 

 

 The WMU needs help in supplying hygiene items for Old Fort Elementary to put 

in backpacks for children to take home.  Suggestions are:  soap, hand sanitizer, 
toothpaste, shampoo, wash cloths, washing powders, toilet tissue & dish deter-
gent.  There is a red tote in the foyers to put the items in.  This will be taken 
through the month of February. 

 

 Church Wide Breakfast - Sunday, March 4th at 9 am. 
 

 Deacon’s Meeting Sunday, March 4th at 7 pm. 
 

 Blood Drive - Tuesday, March 6th 12:30 pm-5 pm.  See insert for more  

      information. 
 
 
 

First Baptist Church 

Old Fort, NC 

1882-2018 



9:45 AM -- SUNDAY SCHOOL 

11:00 AM -- WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

WMU FOCUS SUNDAY 

“A HEART FOR MISSIONS” 

 
 

PRELUDE                         “Worthy of Worship”   York & Blankenship  
 

PRAISE SING NO. 393                                          “The Family of God” 
                                

WELCOME & FELLOWSHIP                                           Margie Swann 
 

SPECIAL MUSIC                                                                       
 

INVOCATION                                                                        Liz Lowery 
 

CHILDREN’S SERMON                                                 Wendy Gaffigan  
 

OFFERTORY HYMN NO. 356                           “We’ve a Story to Tell” 
 

OFFERTORY PRAYER                                                   Sherry Burnette 
 

OFFERTORY                          “Eternal Love”             Dino Kartsonakis               
 

PASTORAL PRAYER                                                        Martha Dalton 
 

LADIES CHOIR                                           “What a Day That Will Be”                                
 

GUEST SPEAKER                                                               Anne Haynes 
 

INVIT. HYMN NO. 360                                        “Tell the Good News” 
 

BENEDICTION                                                                 Jean Buchanan 
 

POSTLUDE                         

 

        

 

We welcome you to worship today.  

The words of the hymns and Scriptures during the  

service will be on the screen.   

Hymnals and Bibles are in the pew racks. 

Bible Study 

Sunday at 6 pm & 
Wednesday at 6 pm  

 

Sundays at 4:00 pm  & 

Wednesdays at 7:00 pm. 

If you are a first time visitor we welcome you today.  
We are glad that you are here to worship with us  
and hope you get a blessing from the service. 
 

So that we may have a record of your visit, please 
complete the Guest Card found in the pew racks  
and drop in the offering plate. 

New Prayer Request Format 
 

So everyone can hear the prayer requests,  

we ask that you write them on the 

 Prayer Request sheet placed on the table in  

the foyer prior to the worship service. 

It is our privilege to have Anne Haynes with us 
this morning.  Anne is a long-time member of 
Shady Grove Baptist Church in Cherryville, NC.  
Mrs. Haynes is very passionate about missions 
and women’s ministries.  She has co-directed 
WMU, worked with the GA’s and organized mis-
sions-focused events.  Her husband, Tommy, has 
also been involved in missions working with the 

Baptist Men and serving as a deacon.  We are so glad to 
have Anne with us to share her heart of missions. 


